
Exeter Planning Board Site Walk       September 19, 2018 

Approved Minutes 
 
On Wednesday, September 19th at 5:00 pm, the Exeter Planning Board conducted a site walk in 
conjunction with the application of Exeter Rose Farm, LLC for an open space subdivision and 
associated site improvements on the properties located on Oak Street Extension and Forest 
Street.  
 
Attendees included Planning Board members Langdon Plumer, Gwen English, Kathy Corson,  
John Grueter, Nick Gray, Robin Tyner, and Kristen Murphy (in the absence of Dave Sharples), 
the applicant and their representatives as well as several members of the public.   
 
The group met at Jailhouse Spring and walked the centerline of the proposed Rose Farm Lane 
to the site of the proposed cul-de-sac, and returned along Oak Street Extension back to the 
spring.  Various components of the proposal were discussed.  No motions were acted on.   
 
The walk concluded at 6:57 pm.   
 
Kristen Murphy 
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